
 

 
 
The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families and 
community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each student to achieve 
a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded individual who is an 
involved, responsible citizen. 
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April 17, 2020 
 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  the Three Village Central School District’s Board of Education will meet on the 
following date: 
 

• BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING April 22, 2020 in the Board of Education Meeting Room 
with certain members of the Board physically present and others participating via teleconference. There 
is no in-person attendance from the public permitted at the meeting. The meeting will begin at 6:00 
p.m. The Board is expected to move immediately into Executive Session in accordance with Open 
Meetings Law §105 to discuss the employment history of a particular person(s), discuss negotiations 
with particular bargaining units and receive advice of counsel regarding the same and will reconvene 
into Open Session at approximately 7:30 p.m. 
 
In accordance with Executive Order 202.1, the Board of Education Meeting will be streamed 
live via videoconference with no in-person attendance from the public. Access to the 
videoconference may be obtained here:    
 

- https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPLlOrqLHZTXtPU7ixvMQSw 
 

The videoconference will be recorded and transcribed at a later date.  
 
Unless otherwise noted, meetings are held at the NORTH COUNTRY ADMINISTRATION CENTER, located at 100 
Suffolk Avenue, Stony Brook. There will be no in person Public access to this meeting.  Please check the District Website 
for updates on changes to time/location, cancellation, or changes to remote access options. 
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